Blair Buck

As aresident of New Jersey and periodic boater and fisherman on the upper Delaware, I would like
to support the proposed implementation of restrictions on fracking in the Delaware Basin and of the
use of water that may be extracted from local sources and utilized in the fracking process to then be
returned intentionally or unintentionally to the groundwater or tributaries of the Delaware River.
The river in its current unpolluted state is a regional treasure that provides boating, fishing, and
swimming opportunities and educational experiences for watershed residents and supports
migrating and resident fish, bird, arthropod, mollusc, and worm populations in healthy numbers
unlike many rivers and streams throughout the country.



